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Attendance: 93.8% 
 

Power Up for Walk to School Week! 
 

Not only is next week National Walk to School week but it is also the 
official launch of our WOW scheme which will recognise the efforts of 

every child to consider their route to school and whether it can be 
made more sustainably. It begins with a launch assembly on Monday. 
You can also find a special bingo chart to spot further down in this 

newsletter plus support from our local MP too.  

 

Y3/4 Cricket Champions  
 

  A fantastic team of children from Year 3 and 4 participated in a 
local inter-school cricket competition against other Chelmsford 
schools and won! They now progress to the county finals along 
with New hall – the runners up. Their teamwork and tactics were 
particularly praised by Mr Jarvis from the SCS coaching staff who 
was one of the staff members accompanying the players and we 
celebrated their achievement in today’s assembly. 

 

Ross McTaggart - Headteacher 

 
House Points Update 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Griffin

 

Phoenix

 

Pegasus

 

Dragon

 
Points Points Points Points 

1071 525 1036 1066 
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Stars of the Week  

13th May 2022 

Y6 Oliver B   Ellie    Ronnie  

Y5 Gracie   Harry R   Harry S     

Y4 Wills    Santi    Mia     

Y3 Oliver P   Jaeden   Alex 

 

Weekly 

Winners! 

Reading 
Winners 

5W 78% 
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Inter-House Cup final 

Last week saw a thrilling final of the Inter-
house football cup between Dragon and Griffin 
with Griffin running out the eventual winners 

at 2-1. 

Today it was the lower school final of Griffin v 
Pegasus with Pegasus winning 3-2 in a tense 

and skilful encounter. Thank you to the House 
Captains for their brilliant selection of teams throughout the 
competition as well as special thanks to Mr White, and Mr 

Brothers from SCS who have refereed the games. 

Polite Parade – 13th May 2022 

Today’s ‘Polite Parade’ included children picked out by our Health Ambassadors for a 
special thank you for great dining hall behaviour and manners. 

PE Reminders 

Next week - Mon Y3  Tues Y4   Weds Y5    Thurs Y6   

In addition, every Friday there is an additional Sports afternoon for one year group in 
rotation. Dates for the diary are: 

 Fri 20th May Y6 

We aim to be a nut-free school to protect those children who have severe allergies 
– please do not include Nutella or other peanut-based snacks in packed lunches 
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Walk to School Week 

How many of these items can you spot on your walk to 
school next week? 

Please tweet any pictures to @ActiveEssex and mention 
@BarnesFarmjnr too with the #WalktoSchoolWeek 

 

 

 

 

Y5 Inspired by the Highwayman 

 

5S children have 
been particularly 
inspired by the 
illustrations of 

Charles Keeping in 
their class text of 

the Highwayman to 
create their own 

artwork. 

 

 

 


